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Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

Hello to all Parents and Guardians of SD 58 students: 

We wanted to reach out to you to once again let you know that we are continuing to plan and prepare for the 

return of students to schools starting in September.  We recognize that requirements and expectations from the 

Ministries of Health and Education are continuing to evolve, so we are developing all our plans in a way that 

ensures we are able to adapt as information is updated. 

The most current and up to date information on school reopening and requirements is available on the district 

website www.sd58.bc.ca  Your PAC presidents are also available to help you access information if needed, their 

contact information is available on your school’s website.   

We know that many people are trying to decide what the best choice for their children is regarding school in 

September.  We are asking that you call or email your school-based principal to discuss any questions you may 

have about registering students or specific needs that you may have at this time. Please find the contact 

information for your child’s school at www.sd58.bc.ca under the school top tab.   

You can expect to receive more information from the District regarding school start up shortly after August 26, 

2020.  We are excited and eager to have your children back with us this September.  We are confident that we 

will be able to meet the expectations of the Ministries of Health and Education in order to ensure that we have 

safe and caring schools that are ready to welcome and support your children and yourselves.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Stephen McNiven 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

http://www.sd58.bc.ca/
http://www.sd58.bc.ca/

